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Friday 29th January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To celebrate Chinese New Year this year we are planning on having a whole school themed day on Friday 12th 

February 2021.  We would love it if the children dressed in the colours of the Chinese Flag!  

 

Our live lessons will still be taking place at the usual times but with a different feel. They may look something like 

this… 

 

9:00am- Registration and introduction to the day.  

9:45am- English: Based around the traditional story of how each year became named after an animal.  

                (EYFS- PE: Chinese Dance) 

11:00am- Maths: Links with Mandarin numbers.  

1:00pm- Art: Lanterns/Dragons.  

 

If you would like to make the day more exciting, we thought that you might like to have a go at sampling some 

different foods with chopsticks for your lunch. If your child is in school, feel free to pack some in their lunch boxes. 

This is totally optional as we know how busy you all are but here are a few simple ideas if you want to give it a go. 

 

 Soft Noodles 

 Prawn Crackers 

 Soy Sauce   

 Fortune Cookies 

 Vegetable Spring Rolls 

 

We hope this will be a nice end to a very different half term. Thank you for all of your support.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Laura Meredith 

EYFS & KS1 Teacher 
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